Jenny Leaman

From: Sohee kim <kimsohee62@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 5 June 2015 11:51 AM

To: tfg

Subject: Tobacco Free Generation Bill

Dear Committee,

Re: Tobacco Free Generation Bill

| own and operate TSG Kingo's in the Cat and Fiddle Arcade.

| want to express my objection to the proposal that would stop me selling tobacco to people born after 2000.
My business employs Tasmanians, pays taxes and operates in line with all the laws and restrictions imposed on
tobacco retailers. My business will be severely impacted by this law - and for what? Why do my employees and |
have to suffer from a law that won't work?

Please don't pass this law.

Yours Sincerely,

Sohee Kim

Sent from my iPad



